
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Over two hundred persons have pre-registered to speak at the FC 1119 Community Hearing, 
scheduled for Tuesday, November 17 and Wednesday, November 18, 2015. It is unlikely that all 
those who have pre-registered will be able to testify during the two day hearing.  
To accommodate all persons wishing to make their views known, the Commission encourages 
the submission of written comments, which can be mailed to: 
 

Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 
1325 G Street, NW, Suite 800, 
Washington, DC 20005 

 
Comments may also be submitted via email at psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov.  You may also 
bring your written comments to the Community Hearing for submission on the record.   Laptops 
will be provided for those wishing to submit written comments on site.  
 
In an effort to provide approximate times for persons to speak at the FC 1119 Community 
Hearing, a list of speakers in the Order in which they will be called is available on the 
Commission’s website.    If you desire to speak at the hearing, you must be present at the time 
that your name is called to speak.   
 
 Panels of speakers will be called to speak in the order given on the list of speakers.  However, 
the time given for panels of speakers is approximate and subject to change.  Please note that 
representatives of organizations shall be permitted a maximum of five (5) minutes to speak.  
Individuals shall be permitted a maximum of three (3) minutes to speak.  The Community 
Hearing will adjourn promptly at 7:00 p.m. on each day.   We expect to accommodate 
approximately 90 speakers each day if speakers take their fully allotted time. 
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